
NOTICE TO COLLEAGUES 

 Teamsters 773 has filed a petition with the 
National Labor Relations Board to 
represent transportation colleagues here at 
Sysco Allentown. 

 A secret ballot election will be held soon to 
decide if the majority of transportation 
colleagues support union representation. 

 This decision could have a major impact on 
you and your family.  

 We encourage you to stay informed, 
research the facts, and make the best 
choice for your future.  

 We believe in working directly with 
colleagues and that you shouldn’t have to 
pay union dues for your voice to be heard.  

 We’ll keep you updated as things progress. 

Thank you for all you do every day! 

 


